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STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

FOR 

INTERSTATE ROUTE H-3, HALAWA-LULUKU INTERPRETIVE 
DEVELOPMENT, LULUKU PROJECT AREA 

DISTRICT OF KOOLAUPOKO 
ISLAND OF OAHU 

FEDERAL AID PROJECT NO. I-H3-1(75) 

AUGUST 19, 2024 

This Addendum shall make the following amendment to the Solicitation: 

A. NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that receiving of bids,
scheduled for August 21, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., Hawaii Standard
Time, is HEREBY POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

The attached NOTICE TO BIDDERS dated r08.19.24 shall be
incorporated and made a part of the NOTICE TO BIDDERS.

Please acknowledge receipt of this ADDENDUM NO. 2 by recording the date 
of its receipt in the space provided on PAGE P-4 of the Proposal. 

      ROBIN K. SHISHIDO      
 Deputy Director of Transportation for Highways 



ADDENDUM NO.2  
r08.19.24 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
Hawaii Revised Statutes,  

Chapter 103D 

The receiving of bids for INTERSTATE ROUTE H-3, HALAWA-LULUKU 

INTERPRETIVE DEVELOPMENT, LULUKU PROJECT AREA, DISTRICT OF 

KOOLAUPOKO, ISLAND OF OAHU, PROJECT NO. I-H3-1(75), will begin as of the HIePRO 

Release Date.  Bidders shall register and submit complete bids through HIePRO only.  Refer to the 

following HIePRO link for important information on Vendor Registration: 

https://hiepro.ehawaii.gov/welcome.html. 

The solicitation plans, specifications, proposal, and additional documents designated or 

incorporated by reference shall be available in HIePRO. 

HIePRO OFFER DUE DATE & TIME scheduled for August 21, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., Hawaii 

Standard Time, is HEREBY POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

ROBIN K. SHISHIDO 
Deputy Director of Transportation for Highways 


